Dear family,

Last week we sent to you all by post:

THE FIRST RING14 2002-2009 SOCIAL REPORT: this paper covers our history since 2002, the year of our establishment, until 2009, explaining what is the chromosome 14 syndrome, our projects and our future dreams.

THE SECOND 2010 SOCIAL REPORT: it is an update on the current projects and unlike the first one, it has been written through interviews done to the people involved.

THE BOOK "THE CHILD OF THE RING" is a fairy tale devoted to our kids, where the ring is also a metaphor of disability and we hope it will help them integrate among people of the same age and tell other guys what means suffering from this kind of syndrome.

The 2009 social report can be downloaded straight from the home page of our site. In this case you will also find tetxts in French, Spanish and German, a big gift from our translators. During the next months we will also try to obtain the translation of the 2010 report and, hopefully, the Spanish and French versions of the book.

These papers a free of charge for you but just be aware that they cost to the association about 20,000 Euro in graphics, printing and shipping expenses. If you wish to share these costs with a free donation as a support to our activities including this one, please do this using your credit card via our site or by bank transfer as follows:

DEUTSCHE BANK

Bank Account: ASSOCIAZIONE INTERNAZIONALE RING14

IBAN IT 46 C 03104 12800 000000820369

SWIFT CODE: DEUT IT M1771

In case you need further copies of the report or of the book, just send your request to me at the following mail address: presidenza@ring14.it. Any further copy of the book costs 10,00 Euro but the reports are free.

We reckon on your help to sell more copies of the book to your friends or relatives and to schools and it would be also a nice X'mas gift for solidarity.

Just think that every copy we sell hits a double target: it gathers funds for our projects and spreads knowledge about these rare diseases.

If you didn't receive it perhaps we haven't your address or it is wrong so please write to us and ask.

So do not hesitate to contact us!

Best regards Stefania Azzali Presidente Ring14